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Elsen, Nikki

From: Ally <aoliver88@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 5, 2022 4:51 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Cc: Zzcounsilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org
Subject: Change to alt-side parking in winter months

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello,  
 
I am writing in hopes that you will consider modifications to the current alternate side parking regulations during times 
when there is no snow during the winter months. There are many cities who successfully regulate this decision to 
implement alternate side parking based on the upcoming forecasts, and think our community should follow suite. 
 
Take you for your consideration, 
Allyse Oliver  
 
 


